
	

																																																																																								 	

AIAS Partners with WiiN to Bring Architectural Competitions to Membership 
 
Washington, DC – September 29, 2017 – The American Institute of Architecture Students (AIAS) is excited to 
partner with WiiN (WiiN-Contest.com), the first platform to share, inventory and diffuse calls for ideas and 
contests for students and young professionals.  
 
WiiN has created a digital space that will give AIAS members access to all of the competitions available 
worldwide. Not only do they focus on architectural competitions, but photography, writing, and other 
competitions can be found on their website for any interest a member may have. 
  
AIAS Executive Director Nick Serfass says, “Access to competitions is a core part of the AIAS programming 
portfolio. Teaming with WiiN helps facilitate greater awareness among AIAS members about the robust 
competition opportunities available in today's market.” 
 
The partnership has launched on aias.org/competitions and will populate related architectural competitions 
directly to the AIAS website. Further searches can be done by visiting WiiN’s website directly. 
 
 

### 
 
About the AIAS 
The American Institute of Architecture Students is a non-profit, student-run organization dedicated to programs, 
information and resources on issues critical to architecture and the experience of education. For more 
information, visit www.aias.org or call Kimberly Tuttle at (202) 808-0036. 
 
About WiiN 
Founded in 2017, WiiN Contest is the first platform to share, inventory and diffuse calls for ideas and contests 
for students and young professionals. We have created the digital space that gives you access to all of the 
competitions available worldwide. WiiN-contest.com 


